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Press Release  

 

The Government of Tamil Nadu in G.O.MS.No.16, Home (Transport III) 

Department, dated 7.1.2008 has published the Third Supplemental Reciprocal 

Agreement between the Government of Tamil Nadu and Karnataka on inter-

state transport of transport vehicles wherein it has ben reciprocally agreed to 

increase the quota of Counter-Signature of Permits to the Goods Vehicles  of 

Tamil Nadu to Karnataka and vice versa from 7500 to 15000. Therefore, the 

State Transport Authority, Tamil Nadu has decided to issue 7500 fresh 

recommendation letters against these enhanced vacancies for issue of   

Counter-Signature of Permits to ply in Karnataka State on payment of Tax on 

Bilateral basis in respect of Tamil Nadu based Goods Carriages. 

 

 Those interested in obtaining such “Counter-Signature of Permits” to ply 

their Goods Carriages in Karnataka State on Bilateral-Tax basis,  may apply to 

the Secretary, State Transport Authority, Ezhilagam, Chepauk, Chennai-5, in 

the prescribed form and manner together with the prescribed fee.  These 

vacancies will be allotted strictly on “First Come First Served Basis”.  

Applications will be accepted subject to the availability of vacancies 

only.  Application forms and related details could be obtained from the office 

of State Transport Authority / Transport Commissioner, Chennai or 

downloaded from the website:  www.tn.gov.in/sta  
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